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Numbers run
out for CA plates

STAFF REPORTER will be reserved as special licence
numbers.

ew Cape Town vehicle num- The system will automatically

Nber plates will start with issue numbers from CAA10000 at

the letters CAA, from this no additional cost, with ordinary

weekend.

From the time of the change-
over, no more new CA licence
numbers will be i1ssued.

Vehicle owners who currently
have a CA licence number will be
able to transfer this number to a
new vehicle they own.

At the moment the available CA
combinations have run out.

The first 9999 CAA numbers

applications.

Applications for special licence
numbers will be processed at the
applicable rate for certain combin-
ations of numbers and letters.

Details of these fees can bhe
found at the Department of Trans-
port and Public Works website
https://www.westerncape.gov.
za/general-publication/new-caa-
licence-numbers.
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